
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 1 

Pick and Mix Homework 

Term 5 

Make your own clock. 

Can you use it to make 

o’clock and half past? 

Take pictures and write 

down the time next to it.   

Research some famous 

astronauts. Can you type the 

facts you find on 2Publish on 

Purple Mash? 

  Go on Google Maps and go on the 

satellite view. This is a bird’s eye 

view of the place you are looking at. 

Look for your house – can you find 

it? What about our school? What 

other local things can you find? 

Create your own alien! You 

could sketch, make a model 

using play doh or pipe cleaners 

etc. Write some sentences 

about it i.e. what is its name? 

What planet does it come 

from? What does it eat? 

What does it look like? 

 

Design a space suit for an 

astronaut. Think about the 

properties it will need to have. 

Does it need to be waterproof, 

reflective, shiny, flexible? 
    Skills to practise 

EVERY DAY! 

Read for 10 minutes 

Learn and practise your phonics 

sounds and your spellings. 

Practise your 2, 5 and 10 times 

tables. 

Show us your racket skills! 

Can you send a ball with 

it? 

Can you hit a ball over a 

net? 

Write a setting 

description of your very 

own made-up planet! 

All work to be returned on 

Friday 20th May 2022 



Year 1 Homework 

Pick and Mix Home Learning 

 

Thank you for your super response to our approach to home learning. The children were so proud of their 

homework last term and it certainly enhanced their learning in school. We hope that you also enjoyed 

working on it together and will continue this support as the year progresses. 

 

In addition to the essential daily reading and spelling and phonics practice, we have provided a choice of 

7 different tasks. These cover a range of subjects within our Blast Off! topic. 

 

Encourage your child to complete at least 1 of these tasks. 

 

You may complete more if you wish or, if you have any additional ideas of your own, please feel free to do 

them as part of your Home Learning. 

 

You may produce your home learning in any way you wish and spend as much time on it as you would like. Of 

course, we encourage you to present your work as well as possible. You have lots of time for this, so 

spread the tasks out.  

 

Please put your completed homework on Class Dojo by Friday 20th May to share with the rest of your 

class. We will then share the children’s exciting home learning with the rest of the class. We look forward 

to seeing all the wonderful work that you produce! 


